
Greetings from Janet P. Paredes, NADA Philippines  

and Kata Japunčić, Sydney 

Congratulations NADA Germany on your 30th Year Anniversary! 

You have gone a long way in propagating the NADA Spirit. Through the hard work and 

dedication of your members and leaders, you have reached this milestone of three decades of 

service. 

NADA Philippines warmly celebrates with you your organization’s growth, goals and 
accomplishments. We wish you all success in your conference today and in your plans for the 
future.  

May we continue our positive relationship and camaraderie over the years, and may we share 
dreams of continued service and commitment to our less fortunate brothers and sisters 
globally. 

NADA Philippines would like to thank you for your unending support to us over the years! 

WE LOVE YOU! 

Mabuhay! 

From,  
Janet P. Paredes and all Board of Trustees 
NADA Philippines 
September 15, 2023 

 

Liebe Freunde der NADA Deutschland,  

Janet told me that tomorrow is your 30 year anniversary 

since founding NADA Germany - respect and gratitude for 

everything you have collectively built and achieved in 

service of community.  

Herzliche Grüße 

Kata on Gadigal Land in Sydney, Australia 

Kata Japunčić - Director 


